
Speedway  –  Doolan  granted
testimonial by Berwick

BERWICK Bandits long-serving captain Kevin Doolan has been
granted a Testimonial.

Sean  Courtney,  one  of  the  club’s  co-owners,  said:  “Not
everyone has the right to call themselves a Bandits Legend but
Kev Doolan most certainly does.”

The event is on 5 August 2017.

Courtney continued : “Kev became a Bandit in 2002 and arrived
on  these  shores  with  talent,  commitment  and  charisma  in
abundance.

“Since then he has established himself as one of the most
popular Bandits of all-time.

“Last year’s Premier League Riders’ Championship at Sheffield
showed the mark of the man, choosing to celebrate a heat
victory mixing with the traveling Bandits’ fans in the crowd
on the terraces.”
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